From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 3/1/2016 1:46:17 PM
Subject:  S672, The South Carolina Medical Marijuana Program Act
Attachments: S672.Recs.docx

FYI

From: Dutton, Lee

Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2016 12:31 PM
To: Julie Price (JuliePrice@scsenate.gov)
Cc: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: S672

Julie:

I am attaching information that Senator Davis requested during last September’s hearing. Since the bill is
written toward regulation, we are pointing to recommendations of the Prescription Drug Abuse Council,
but they are inclusive of DOADAS’ recommendations.

These are general in nature, but would go a long way to addresses certain prescribing, reporting,
prevention and treatment concerns.

Dutton

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attached files may contain confidential health information that is legally privileged in accordance with the Health
Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 and 42 CFR Part 2. The information contained in this message and any attached documents is intended
only for the personal and confidential use of the designated recipient(s). The authorized recipient of this information is prohibited from disclosing this information
to any other party unless required to do so by law or regulation and is required to secure the received document(s). The recipient is also required to destroy the
information after its stated need has been fulfilled.

If you are not the intended recipient (or an agent responsible for delivering these documents to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any
disclosure, copying, distribution, or action taken in reliance on the contents of this email (including attachments) or the information contained therein is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this message and delete this email and any
attachments from your computer.
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